
 
Sunday Service 

September 10th, 2023 @ 10am 

Welcome and Announcements 

Opening:      Come, Now is the Time to Worship  
       Firm Foundation  

Prayer:            Raise a Hallelujah  

Guest Speaker:  Madison Eckert 
                               Sermon:  
 "The Grand Play"  
                           Scripture:  
 Colossians 1:1-8  

Closing: Amazing Grace  

Greeters: Kevin & Sue Sullivan 
 Lynda Pinnington 

For your pastoral care needs during Aubrey’s absence  
Until  September 14th please contact: 

Rev. Dongwan “Brian” Jung 519-621-3630  

Rev. Scott McAndless 519-658-2652                         

    
7, Queen’s Square 

Cambridge, ON  N1S 1H4 
(519) 623-1080 

centralchurchcambridge.ca 

We offer our condolences to Aubrey and the Botha    
family on the recent passing of his father. 
Your family at Central is thinking of you all  

at this sad time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

THANK YOU, CENTRAL! 

We began the summer with a goal of collecting 
1000 cans of fruit for the Cambridge Food 
Bank.  This goal was met by the end of July, and 
our next goal became 1700 cans by Labour Day. 
We surpassed this goal as well!  Thanks to your 
generosity, our total came to ­­­­1887 cans of fruit! 
Thank you so much for showing God’s love to our community 
by supporting the Cambridge Food Bank in this way.  

DOORS OPEN  
WATERLOO REGION  

Central is one of 20 sites across 
Waterloo Region that will be 
open to the public on Saturday 
September 16 from 10 am to 
4pm. Please invite family and 
friends to take this opportunity 
to tour the church and see the 
extensive restoration work which 
has been done. The bell tower 
will be open. 

Save the date! 
October 28th, 2023 

Frankie & The Fairlanes 

Ontario’s premier  
rock and roll revue. 

This event supports the    
continuing restoration  

fundraising efforts. 

Stay tuned for ticket         
information & availability 

JOIN OUR CHOIR! 
Do you enjoy gathering with fun-loving folks twice a week? 
Have you been looking for a way to participate in our worship 
services?  
Do you enjoy singing?  
The new season of Choir begins at Central on 
Thursday, September 14 at 7 pm and we 
would really love to welcome YOU!  
Soprano, Alto, Tenor or Bass WE WANT YOU!!  
Questions? Contact Choir Director 
Gwen Darling  gjdarling42@gmail.com  


